AH Committee

From: Karl Piotrowski <piotrowsk001@hawaii.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:50 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: | SUPPORT OLOWALU HOUSING FOR OWNER OCCUPANTS

This is a important project that deserves community support.
Aloha

Karl P. Piotrowski
Colonel US Army Corps of Engineers (Retired)



